
Hello everyone! 

I hope you have all had a fun week learning about 

the colours we see in the Summer. 

 

Mrs Ainslie said we were 

going to learn all about 

holidays, so I packed my 

suitcase… 

 

 

 

and went camping in the 

living room! 

 

 

 

I packed lots of things that 

come in pairs, to help me to 

count in 2s. 

 

Then, I packed lots of things 

in different shapes, to help 

me learn the names of the 

shapes 

 



I used the internet on our 

television to pretend I was on 

holiday and visiting an 

aquarium in America!  

 

 

I have been on lots of little holidays to your 

houses and out and about doing lots of exciting 

things with you all.  

 

Mrs Ainslie showed me 

some picturesof a 

holiday she went on. 

Look at all the colourful 

houses! 

 

 

Have you ever been on holiday? Where did you go? 

What was it like? 

I hope you have all had a good week. Keep working 

hard and keep in touch, I always love to see what 

you are busy with at home! 

Lots of love, 

Bearemy  


